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To whom it may concern, 
It has come to my attention that planning consent has been applied for to change the use of the 
front of the building at 6 erskine road from commercial to residential I can only hope you will throw 
it out as ridiculous Primrose hill is awash with residential property and people trying to make a 
fast buck Converting the property from commercial to residential will make the owner a significant 
amount of profit but will be deleterious to the locality. Having commercial property in the area is 
essential to keep a good and proper balance 
Primrose Hill has an excellent balance but changes such as the one proposed will erode it 
I hope you will see fit to reject it 
Yours faithfully, 


